From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2025 1:42 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0064

-- Name --
Anna Hanna

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
I oppose increase of the rates. Please inform me of any final decision.





